
Hi Parents, 

St. Patrick High School is hosting a Youth Cheer Camp for girls in grades K–5, and I 
wanted to share in case any of our St. Ferdinand’s girls are interested! 

• Dates: Sept. 9th & 11th (Practice 6:30–7:45 PM) 
• Performance: Saturday, Sept. 13th at halftime of the varsity football game 

(Kickoff 1:00 PM) 
• Location:   Triton College, River Forest, IL 
• Cost: $40 (includes a t-shirt & bow) 
• Registration Deadline: Sept. 18th, 2025 
• Sign-Up Link:     https://manage.snap.app/register/stpatrick/dashboard/catalog 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

This is a great opportunity for our girls to experience cheering with a high school team 
and performing at a varsity football game! If your daughter was a member of the St. 
Ferdinand Cheer Team last year, this is the same team we partnered with. I will not be 
the coach for this camp, but Coach Sabella, who we partnered with last year, will be. 

If you’d like more info or to register, you can reach out to the camp director 
at cheer@stpatrick.org. 

Best, 

Coach Herrera 
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